
 
             

 
 

 January 27, 2025  
 
Subject: Invitation to attend the 19th International Symposium of the Protein Society of Thailand  
 
Dear Chancellor / Dean / Head of Department / Director / President / Secretary / Professor / 
Researcher / Student and Member of Protein Society of Thailand  

 
Since its founding in 2006, the Protein Society of Thailand (PST) has arranged annual 

symposia for researchers and students to exchange their knowledge, experience, and expertise 
in protein with invited speakers, scientists, senior researchers, and young scientists from 
overseas and from Thailand. In 2025, PST, together with the Khon Kaen University, have great 
pleasure in welcoming you to the 19th International Symposium of the Protein Society of Thailand 
(PST2025), which will be held at the AVANI Khon Kaen Hotel & Convention Centre, Khon Kaen, 
Thailand, during July 7 – 9, 2025.  

Participants will have opportunities to present and share their research through poster 
and/or oral presentations with an option to publish them in a proceeding. All abstracts and 
proceedings submitted to this symposium have been critically reviewed prior to the presentations 
and publications. The Organizing Committee also works with companies to arrange exhibition 
booths for the display of equipment and supplies for protein research, as well as Luncheon 
Lectures. For further information, please visit the symposium website at 
https://proteinsocthai.net/symposium/2025.  

We hope that this 19th International PST Symposium will provide you not only the 
opportunity to learn about recent advances in protein research and related fields but also the 
opportunity to interact with regional and Thai protein experts.  
 
 

        
  

Chantragan Phiphobmongkol 
President, the Protein Society of Thailand 

Atit Silsirivanit 
Organizing Committee Chair of PST2025 

 


